
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• New Starters informal drop in: 20th June 

• RSE informal drop in: 20th June 

• Lower Heath Athletics Competition: 23rd June 

• New Starters Family Lunch: 29th June 

• Year 6 Transition Days: 3rd-5th July 

• Lower Heath transition Day: 7th July 

• School Sports Afternoon: 10th July 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Wow it’s hot!  Thank you for making sure your children have hats, sunscreen and plenty of water. The forecast is for it to 
break next week so look out for the rain! 
 
Thank you to those of you who have sent in donations for our Family Bingo next week. We would be extremely grateful for 
bottles, biscuits and chocolates to be given as prizes.  Just drop them into the office. We look forward to seeing you on 
Wednesday, 21st June – see poster below. 
 
Our school council and lunchtime monitors are doing a great job motivating children to swap to healthy choices in their 
lunchboxes. The children haver really embraced the changes which we look forward to continuing through the summer.  
Here’s the link if you need some inspiration. https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes/#tips     
 
Film night was a great success again. Thank you to Mrs Hipkins for organising this! 
 
Next week, children will be taking assessments in English and maths. These assessments are nothing for children to worry 
about; they are for teachers to make sure learning has been remembered and to adjust our teaching to address any gaps. 
Your child’s reports will share details of how they get on. 
 
We have two parent drop-in sessions next week – Tuesday, 4pm - for our new Robin Class parents (in Robin Class with 
Mrs Hipkins) and our RSE consultation (in Owl class with Mr Holt-Williams). If you would like to raise any questions 
relating to our RSE curriculum, please follow this link: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=JrQkp8FnXkeoqbxzu3pJLs8A7p5Y5Q9Dkd1ShhIEXThUQk9CVlp
PRjJPOU9ZME1LQTYwUVZCVlc2SC4u  
 
We are looking forward to our Village School year 5/6 athletics competition next Friday.  We will be welcoming                       
competitors from Longlands, Tilstock, Prees and Addmore Federation to take part in field athletics events such                                      
as javelin, shotput and long jump.  Can Lower Heath retain the shield which they won 94 years ago? Good luck                                  
to our Owl athletes! 
 
Stay safe in the sunshine! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

CELEBRATION AWARD 

WINNERS 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to: 
 
Enid, Finley and Harley who 
have a birthday this week! 
 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Headteacher 
Award winners, who are:  
 

Hummingbird Class: Antony 
Robin Class: Evie 
Skylark Class: Issy and Archie S  
Kingfisher Class: Charlie and Dorothy 
Owl Class: Poppy and Eve 
 

Friday, 16th June 

• New Starters Afternoon Tea: 12th July 

• Summer Fair: 14th July 

• Annual Reports to Parents: 14th July 

• Reserve Sports Afternoon: 17th July 

• Drama Club Performances: 18th and 19th July 

• Year 6 Leavers Assembly: 25th July 

• Break up: 26th July 
 

WORSHIP  
This half term’s Christian Value is Fellowship.  
 
This week in Monday’s worship, we have a visit from  
Whitchurch library to enthuse our children about  
reading over the holidays. 
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